28 May 2020

Dear Ms. Green.

I was fortunate enough to play piano during this year's Rotary Music Festival in St. Thomas. It was an excellent experience and a source of enjoyment for myself as well. I was particularly grateful upon receiving a scholarship, and would like to extend my sincere thanks for your generous donation to the festival. I am taking my associate performer exam this June with Conservatory Canada, and your contribution will help to cover the financial costs. For this, I am very grateful. Thank you for your interest and involvement in the community, and in the Rotary Festival. It really makes a difference and does not go unappreciated.

Sincerely,

Julia Friesen